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I support HB3076.  The Department of Justice should be directed to study the 

establishment of a state gun dealer licensing program, as other businesses are 

required to do. The results of the study should also be provided to the appropriate 

interim committees of the Legislative Assembly no later than December 31, 2026. 

The study and sharing of results is both reasonable and needed in finding a solution 

that balances public safety and concerns about crimes being committed as a result of 

a hoard of illegal guns on our streets and neighborhoods.  

 

Thank you. 


